
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

Hello Again 

To all our neighbours around the site. McLaughlin & Harvey are delighted to provide an update and advise 

Construction works are progressing well on the new Wester Hailes High School. 

The following works being undertaken during this phase will be: 

• Erection of 3no Stair Cores 

• Underground drainage & Insulation 

• Ground Floor Concrete Slab 

• Erection of G/F Columns 

The services to the Site Offices have now been installed with just the Scottish Water Connection remaining, 

which is currently booked in for 9th December, allowing the traffic light to be removed thereafter. 

It is our intention to install additional traffic calming methods in the new year to assist site staff and 

members of the public when crossing Murrayburn Drive. Please be vigilant as this through road remains 

busy. 

The existing School and Leisure Centre remain open for the duration of the works. McLaughlin & Harvey   

ensure that all existing activities and construction activities are kept separate to safeguard all pupils, staff 

and visitors, as well as the construction staff and traffic. 

We are registered with the Considerate Constructors Scheme and will continue to liaise with the community 

throughout the Project. 

We appreciate the short-term inconvenience that this important Construction Project may have on the local 

community and the immediate neighbours, but we will keep you informed with progress as we go. 

Should you have any concerns or questions, please contact the McLaughlin & Harvey Site Team: 

50182.westerhailes@mclh.co.uk
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